
Virginia Department of Avia�on 
Overnight Parking for Execu�ve Air Service 

 
Users of our execu�ve air service may park their vehicles in the designated passenger parking spaces in 
the department parking lot.  Customers should not park along the curbs or in front of the buildings 
unless loading or unloading a vehicle.   
 
Overnight parking must be approved by the agency director in advance of the occurrence.  Users must 
submit a request using the DOAV Overnight Visitor Parking Pass; the pass is available in Forms and 
Publica�ons.  The request should be forwarded to our facili�es manager for processing.  If the request is 
approved, Part 2 of the pass form will be returned to the requestor.  This must be displayed on the 
vehicle’s dash while the vehicle is parked in the lot.   
 
Failure to obtain approval for overnight parking, display the approved parking pass, and park in 
designated parking spaces could result in �cke�ng and/or towing at the owner’s expense. 
 
The department is not responsible for any vehicle damage that occurs while vehicles are in the 
department parking lot. 
 
 
Point of Contact 
Facili�es Manager 
Barry Briere 
barry.briere@doav.virginia.gov 
804-236-3641 
 
 
 


